
 New Eagle Borough Council met in regular session on Tuesday, April2, 2013 at 7:00PM at the 
regular meeting place. 

 The meeting was called to order by President Fine, with the following members of Council 
present and answering to the call of the roll by the Secretary:  Messers. A. Caseber, J. Fine, W. Sherry, B. 
Williams and C. Wyandt.  There being a quorum present, the meeting was declared in order.  Also 
present were Mr. G. Petticord, Mayor and Mr. T. Berggren, Solicitor. 

 Mr. Christopher Grilli, New Eagle, PA appeared before Council to ask that a representative from 
the Borough attend the Chamber of Commerce “Community Uniting Meeting” to be held Monday, April 
8, 2013. He was informed that someone from the Borough will attend. 

 The following bid for Asphalt was presented by the Secretary: 

  NAME AND ADDRESS  BOND  BID 

  Hanson Aggregates  10%  $59.50/Ton-9.5mm 
  2200 Springfield Pike    $53.50/Ton-19.0mm 
  Connellsville, PA   15425   $52.50/Ton-25.0mm 
 
 It was moved by Williams and seconded by Sherry to accept the bid of Hanson Aggregates to 
furnish asphalt to the Borough at the bid prices listed above.  Motion was adopted by the unanimous 
call of the roll by the Secretary. 
 
 It was moved by Caseber and seconded by Williams to approve the subdivision submitted by 
Larry Martello.  Motion was adopted by the unanimous call of the roll by the Secretary. 
  
 Bills in the amount of $85,879.49 from all funds (Bill List NO. 4-2013) were presented to Council 
for payment.  It was moved by Wyandt and seconded by Caseber to pay all bills.  Motion was adopted by 
the unanimous call of the roll by the Secretary. 
 
 The minutes of the previous meeting were sent to members of Council.  There being no 
additions or corrections, it was moved by Caseber and seconded by Wyandt to approve the minutes as 
sent.  Motion was adopted by the unanimous call of the roll by the Secretary. 
  
 It was moved by Wyandt and seconded by Williams to adjourn at 7:12PM.  Motion carried. 
 
 
______________________________      
Linda J. Hall, Borough Secretary 
  
  
 


